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GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTS & CLIMATE CHANGE
ITANAGAR
>d
No. FOR.30/Cons/2019/ Y0/ — C0 L) Dated, Itanagar 3 March’2022

To
Shri W.Longvah, IFS
Regional Officer,
Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change,
Integrated Regional Office, Guwahati,
4" Floor, Housefed Building, G.S Road, Rukminigaon,
Guwahati-781022.

Sub:- Proposal for diversion of 130.062 ha forest land for construction of 132 KV T/L from Khupi to
Seppa under Comprehensive Scheme for strengethening of transmission and distribution
system in East & West Kameng District of Arunachal Pradesh — reg.

Ref: Your letter F.No0.3-ANA 011/2021-GHY/1942-1943 dated 4.02.2022.
Sir,

With reference to above letter on the subject, it is to inform that the proposed transmission line

does not pass through Pakke Tiger Reserve or its buffer zone as informed by CWLW. The comments of CWLW,
Itanagar are enclosed herewith.

It is therefore, requested to issue formal approval for diversion of 130.062 ha. forest land for
above transmission line under Section-2 of the Forest (Conservation) Act’1980.

Yours faithfully,
Enclo: As above. R
R g

PCCF (A&V) & Nodal Officer (FCA)
Copy to
1. The CCF, WAC, Banderdewa for information.
2. The Executive Director, Power Grid, Itanagar for information and necessary action.
3. The Chief Engineer, Transmission, Planing & Monitoring Zone DoP, Vidyut Bhawan,
Itanagar for information and necessary action. /

(R.K.Singh)
PCCF (A&V) & Nodal Officer (FCA)
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GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL CHIEF CONSERVATOR
OF FORESTS (WL & BD) & CWLW, ITANAGAR

Email: cwlwarunachal@gmail.com

No. CWL/D/21(179)/2015-16/Part-III 4 5 € ¢ Dated. 5. f/.‘l “Feb 2022,
To
\/{he Principal Chief Conservator of Forest (A&V) &
Nodal Officer (FCA)
Itanagar

Sub:- Proposal for diversion of 130.062 ha forest land for construction of 132
KV transmission Line from Khuppi to Seppa under Comprehensive
Scheme for strengthening of transmission and distribution system in East
& West Kameng District of Arunachal Pradesh — reg.

Ref:- Your letter No. FOR.30/CONS/2019/527-30 dated 10.02.2022.

Sir, !
With reference to your letter No Cited under reference on the above subjected,

T'am directed to inform you that the proposal transmission line does not pass through

Pakke Tiger Reserve or its buffer zone. Therefore, wildlife clearance in respect of

this transmission line may not be required.

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action please.

Yours f ij-‘fully,

Dy. Conservator of Forests

(Wildlife)
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